From:
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 12:24 PM
To: CEYSSENS Jan (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS);
Cc:
Subject: Thanks and CCPs
Dear Jan and

Thanks for taking the time to meet and I last week, we really appreciated the opportunity to discuss our key priorities.

In terms of the draft texts you mentioned regarding EU firms being able to access UK CCPs, I do hope the Commission will be able to make a public statement in the very near future. With so much uncertainty on the political side of things, it would be most valuable to provide some confidence to the market!

Thanks again and very best wishes